
Introduction to Design Components 

Alta Bates Summit Medical Center has announced facility plans that respond to 
California’s hospital seismic safety law. The first community meeting was held in 
January and the first public hearing on February 18th. 

Please join us at this, and upcoming meetings to learn more about the project. 
For more information please email us at absmcpublicaffairs@sutterhealth.org. 

 Monday, March 16, 2009
 6:30 – 8:00 p.m.

 Thursday, April 16, 2009
 6:30 – 8:00 p.m.

Summit Campus

Bechtel Room, Conference Hall
Health Education Center
400 Hawthorne Ave., Oakland

Notice of Neighborhood Meeting


